
Snapfinger Creek Animal Hospital 

5548 Flat Shoals Parkway 

 Decatur, Georgia 30034 

Meetings will be held 

Monthly on the second 

Tuesday from  

6:30-7:30pm 

 We are looking for youth (males and females) ages 14-20 (and having completed the 8th 

grade) that are interested in learning more about veterinary medicine and practices. 

Youth accepted into the program will get an inside look and hands on experience at 

Snapfinger creek Animal Hospital and will make a difference in the lives of animals all 

over Decatur.  

Through this program it is our sincere hope that youth will learn a greater respect 

for veterinary medicine and an understanding of how they can make a difference 

in the lives of animals and their devoted owners. 

For more information or to RSVP contact:  

 Angie McDaniel: amcdaniel@atlantabsa.org or (770) 289-6820 

First Nighter 

Tuesday September 9th from 6:30-7:30pm 

RSVP by 6pm Tuesday, September 2nd. 


